
 
City of Kaukauna 
Board of Public Works   February 5th, 2024 
TDC/Eng. Dept. 
 

Agenda Item #2c 
 

Authorization to seek bids for Project #6-24, Thousand Islands Boardwalk Reconstruction 
 

Background 
 

The Engineering Department is completing plans to reconstruct a series of trails through the Thousand Islands 
Conservancy Area. This project will include removal of the old boardwalks, installation of steel footings, 
construction of new boardwalks with safety edges and railings in select locations, and appropriate restoration 
of the affected areas. This boardwalk reconstruction is planned to be completed over 2 phases. Phase 1 will be 
the main focus for this project, with phase 2 being bid as an alternate. If prices are good, both phases may be 
awarded on this project. A map is shown below highlighting in red the trails that are to be reconstructed in 
Phase 1 (1,364 Feet), and in black Phase 2 (1,343 Feet), along with a visual example of a finished boardwalk. 
 

Recommended Action 
Motion to authorize the Engineering Department to seek bids for Project #6-24, Thousand Islands Boardwalk 
Reconstruction 


